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We want to express our opposition to, and encourage our Oregon State
Senate to defeat this ill-considered legislation. 
 
A foot-bridge across the Deschutes at the south end of Bend would have
little if any effect on wildlife in our opinion.  And the ability of hikers on the
east side of the river to continue across the river and access the existing
trails along the west side in the Deschutes National Forest would only
enhance the recreational opportunities that make our community a
wonderful place to live.
 
Please ensure that House Bill 2027 is defeated in the Senate.
 
Gary and Alice Nelson
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363 SW Bluff Drive, #408
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